
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
 

     Newsletter   Week 5 

Spring 1 2025 
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Dates for your diary 
Thursday 13th February 

Valentine’s Disco 

Tuesday 25th February 
Reception writing café @ 1.30pm 

Wednesday 26th February 
Nursery writing café @ 1.30pm 

Friday 28th February  
Children to wear non-uniform 

Monday 3rd March 
Year 1 writing café @ 1.30pm 

Wednesday 5th March 
Year 2 writing café @ 1.30pm 

Friday 7th March 
World Book day 
Bingo @ 7pm 

Spring term parent evenings: 
Thursday 13th March 

3.30-6pm 
Thursday 27th March 

3.30-5.30pm 

Wednesday 19th March  
Year 1 visit to Blickling Hall 

Friday 21st March 
Red Nose day- letter to follow 

Wednesday 2nd April  
Easter service @ 9:15am 

 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

                         Pearl Class-    93.2% 

                         Ruby Class-    88.57%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                       Diamond Class- 93.04%  

                       Sapphire Class- 80.91% 

                       Emerald Class-   91.54% 

                        Topaz Class-     96% 

 Our school target is 95%. Well done to Topaz class for achieving 

over 95% 

 

 

             Headteacher award:                         

Nursery: Aurora 

Reception: James and Myah 

Year 1: George and Dasia 

Year 2: Chyna and Aiden 

Staff: Mrs Hurrell, Mrs Barnett and Miss Titmarsh 

Well done!  
 

Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week Topaz 

Special shout out to… Nell, Eden, Elowyn and Alfie 

 

Number day: 

We have all had a wonderful day. Thank you to all 

parents/carers for their efforts with the costumes, 

everybody looked great. We managed to raise 

£857.15. This will be used towards school trips.  

Well done to Matilda who won the family swimming 

ticket. 

Well done to Jaycee who won the party lunch. 

Well done to Asa who won the book.  

  
Parking: 

Please can we remind you again- parking is not 

permitted on washbridge. Think of the safety of our 

children. Parking is available in the town centre, 

Cherry tree carpark, council car park near the 

meeting point.  
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Valentine’s cupcakes 

The deadline to order your 

child’s cupcake is Tuesday 

11th February. 


